
Project Information

The Spella Southwest Fen Restoration project will 
restore the southwest headwaters of the Spella 
wetland, and remove invasive species around the 
tennis courts in order to reduce stormwater runoff 
and assist with groundwater infiltration.

Work Area: Spella Park, located at 2610 Harnish 
Drive.

Project Schedule

Project Details

Construction Year: 2023

• Removal of invasive tree and shrub species.
• Planting of native prairie, wetland, and savanna species.
• Maintenance of the sites under the Village’s natural 

area maintenance program.
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Brad Andresen
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